
 
 

 
Dear LRMS Parents and Students, 
 
Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year and to the LRMS PTSA!  It’s hard to believe summer is 
coming to an end and August 26th will be here in just a few weeks.  The PTSA has been working hard 
over the summer gearing up for another great year at LRMS – filled with enriching educational 
opportunities, programs and fun family events. 
 
Our mission is to make every child’s potential a reality by supporting the educational environment, 
facilitating a pathway to success and providing opportunities for involvement.  We thank you for your 
continued support of our organization where we aim to reach every child through our programs and 
school support.  We execute our mission by planning, organizing, facilitating and supporting programs 
at LRMS to reach every child.  Below are just some of the programs and support that the LRMS 
PTSA provides: 
 

Staff Appreciation Week School Improvements 
Character Awards Hospitality Events for Teachers and Staff 
6th Grade Social/School Wide Dances Book Fairs 
Drama Club Student Achievement Recognition 
8th Grade Awards, Dance & Carnival Quarterly Intramurals 
First in Fitness Various Funding Requests from Teachers and Staff 
Club Activities Lion Locker 
Fall Fest  And so Much More! 

 
Fundraising directly supports the student programs, school and staff support and PTSA operations at 
LRMS.  In order to provide these opportunities for our students and staff, we must raise funds to 
make it all happen!  We are happy to share we will once again offer a no-fuss fundraiser to our 
families and school community.  Please see the reverse side of this letter for more details on our 
annual giving campaign. 
 
We encourage you to be informed, involved and supportive by joining MemberHub, becoming a 
member of the PTSA and volunteering.  Register yourself and your family members within 
MemberHub here: https://lrmsptsa.memberhub.com/join/fadz7t		After registering you should receive 
confirmation via the email address you provided.  If you did not receive registration 
confirmation check your SPAM folder.  You must register with MemberHub to receive PTSA weekly 
information emails.  Do not forget to login and join your students team hub to receive team 
communications! 
 
Join the LRMS PTSA online through MemberHub and help support all the programs and events for 
our school community at https://lrmsptsa.memberhub.store 
 
There are many volunteer opportunities available – please email us at info@lrmsptsa.com if you are 
interested in becoming more involved with the PTSA in a leadership role or as a volunteer with the 
many programs we support.  We want our parents, teachers and students engaged at LRMS and we 
thank you in advance for your support for a successful and impactful 2019-2020 school year! 
 
Warmest Regards, 
 
Laura Stanziale 
 
Laura Stanziale 
LRMS PTSA President 
president@lrmsptsa.com 
 

Michael Stanziale



